
 

PATA HONDA VIDEO NEWS RELEASE

Wednesday 18 February, 2015

Following the conclusion of yesterday's final pre-season test ahead of this weekend's opening round of
the 2015 World Superbike championship at Phillip Island in Australia, it is our great pleasure to bring you
a video news release.

The Pata Honda team's two WSBK riders, Sylvain Guintoli and Michael van der Mark, summarise the
two-day test at the 4.445km Phillip Island circuit and look ahead to the weekend's action.

The video has been uploaded to Honda's YouTube channel which you can access via the following link: 
http://youtu.be/doXrAlhd2QI

However, below you will find a WeTransfer download link if you prefer to have the original video file to
post on your own sites or forward to your own contacts.

Click here for WeTransfer download:http://we.tl/Crkk9abRPX

If you have any specific requirements during the forthcoming opening round of the 2015 World Superbike
championship, please do not hesitate to contact us.

With thanks and best wishes.

The Pata Honda Team
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